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I support this bill. We have to be creative and find ways to assist residents in getting 

millions of homes retrofitted for wildfire. The science-backed home hardening best 

practices will reduce risk. Grant programs in the West are being planned right now, 

especially after the Southern California wildfires. This is the time while there is 

increased support to do the work by property owners and the insurance companies 

are in control.  


